
































CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Jamestown email system. Please do
not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and determine the
content is safe.

From: Jed Drake
To: Suzanne Enser
Subject: Fwd: Correspondence for Zoning Board of Review, Application- Joanne Hovey, 126 Longfellow Rd. Plat 8, Lot 224

(April 22 Hearing)
Date: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 9:19:17 AM
Attachments: Jamestown.pdf

Ms. Enser,

Further to our brief conversation in the Town Planning office yesterday, I am confirming that I
withdraw my objection to the proposed variance in the roof height of the property noted
below.

Would you kindly acknowledge receipt of the change in my position, and be sure that the
board understands that I am no longer objecting to this proposed variance.

Kind regards,

Jed Drake

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jed Drake <jedgdrake@gmail.com>
Subject: Correspondence for Zoning Board of Review, Application- Joanne
Hovey, 126 Longfellow Rd. Plat 8, Lot 224 (April 22 Hearing)
Date: April 16, 2025 at 7:39:15 PM EDT
To: "senser@jamestownri.net" <senser@jamestownri.net>

Ms. Enser,

Attached please find my letter relating to: Application of Joanne Hovey, 126
Longfellow Rd., plat 8, lot 224. I am submitting this in advance of the public hearing
scheduled for Tuesday, April 22 at Jamestown Town Hall.

Please reply by email if you have any questions. Alternatively I can be reached at (860)
729 7070. I will be in attendance at the meeting on Tuesday. 

Thank you in advance for including my letter in the packet for the Zoning Board.

Sincerely,

Jed Drake

mailto:jedgdrake@gmail.com
mailto:senser@jamestownri.net



J E D  D R A K E  


  


           J A M E S T O W N   


B U I L D I N G  A N D  Z O N I N G  O F F I C E  


93 Narragansett Ave. | Jamestown | RI | 02835 


April 16, 2025 


Dear Building and Zoning Office, 


I am writing with respect to an application 


submitted by Joanne Hovey, 126 Longfellow 


Rd, ,plat 8, lot 224. The request is to reconstruct 


and increase the roof height. I am aware of 


the structure (non-confirming) that exists. Our 


property at 49 Whittier Rd shares the same 


property line with the Hovey property. In fact 


the structure is in clear view from our patio. 


 


I do not see a need for this change. The 


structure already has a beneficial use. 


Sincerely, 


Jed Drake 


 


J E D  D R A K E  


49 Whittier Rd 


Jamestown, RI 02835 


jedgdrake@gmail.com 


                   (860) 729 7070 
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           J A M E S T O W N   

B U I L D I N G  A N D  Z O N I N G  O F F I C E  

93 Narragansett Ave. | Jamestown | RI | 02835 

April 16, 2025 

Dear Building and Zoning Office, 

I am writing with respect to an application 

submitted by Joanne Hovey, 126 Longfellow 

Rd, ,plat 8, lot 224. The request is to reconstruct 

and increase the roof height. I am aware of 

the structure (non-confirming) that exists. Our 

property at 49 Whittier Rd shares the same 

property line with the Hovey property. In fact 

the structure is in clear view from our patio. 

 

I do not see a need for this change. The 

structure already has a beneficial use. 

Sincerely, 

Jed Drake 

 

J E D  D R A K E  

49 Whittier Rd 

Jamestown, RI 02835 

jedgdrake@gmail.com 

                   (860) 729 7070 
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